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As a citizen of the community and homeowner, I believed that most of this will help Portland
address the houselessness crisis. However, I do ask that you remove the Open Space Zone from
consideration as either temporary or permanent houseless shelters EXCEPT for a declaration of
emergency by the City Council due to a catastrophic natural disaster. Thank you for your
consideration.
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